Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2012 5:38 PM

To: '‘Brown, Denis L SOPUS-OP-COR-H'; Schaefer, Peter
Subject: RO505 2350 Harrison Street, Oakland

The most recent technical report for the above referenced site, “Air Change Measurement Report,” which is dated
March 9, 2012, recommended that the case be reviewed for closure and that groundwater monitoring be suspended.
Alameda County Environmental Health will review the case for possible closure. Groundwater monitoring may be
suspended at this time pending the results of the closure review.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




